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Standing around waiting to renew a Drivers License at the state office seems like it could
violate the recommendations for social distancing. So, why not grant an automatic one year
license extension to everyone whose license is due for renewal during the remainder of 2020?
This could also help alleviate the expected crush of people applying for Real ID compliant
licenses beginning in July.

Thanks

Patrick Snow, M.D. (retired)


